
In the name of God, most Compassionate, most Merciful 

 
Al Ihsan School of Excellence 

 
Summer Reading Program 2025-2026 

For Students Entering KG through 5th Grade 
 
Assalamu Alaikum Parents and Guardians, 
 
This summer we will be sending home a Summer Bridge Activities Workbook with each student who will 
be entering grades KG - 5.  Students must return the completed Summer Bridge Activities Workbooks at 
the beginning of the school year for credit towards their 1st quarter grade. Please help your child 
complete the Summer Bridge Activities workbook by slowly working through it during summer break. 
 
Summer Bridge Activities Workbook 
The workbook is the core of your child's summer learning program. It has two pages of fun activities for 
each weekday of the summer and supports your child's skills in language arts, reading, math, science, 
social studies, fitness, and character development. Skills your child learned last year are reviewed toward 
the beginning of the book. Skills for the year to come are introduced toward the end. Encourage your child 
to use the workbook's bonus features. Cut out the flashcards from the back of the book and thread them 
onto a ring or keep in a zip-top bag so you can take them on the go. Let your child use a star sticker to 
show that each day's activities are complete. 
 
Summer Reading Library Programs  
Reading for pleasure is one of the best ways for your child to keep thinking skills sharp. Visit your local 
library often and encourage your child to read each day.  
 

● City of Cleveland residents: Cleveland Public Libraries have a Summer Lit League.  Visit your 
local branch or cpl.beanstack.org/reader365 for more information and registration. 

 
● All other cities: Cuyahoga County Public Libraries have a Summer Reading Challenge.  Visit 

your local branch or cuyahogalibrary.beanstack.org/reader365 for more information and 
registration. 

 
Let's get started! Your child is on the way to a summer full of fun and learning!  
 
 
Wishing you a wonderful summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Amal Saleh 
Director of Elementary Education  
Al Ihsan Schools 
 

 


